COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 15th January 2007
QUESTION NO. 6
QUESTION:   Councillor Karen Warren
To ask the Manager if he would agree to cut back the overgrown shrubs etc. at the end of the cul de sac on Glenview Drive, if this work would be commenced as soon as possible, and if he would make a statement on the matter?
REPLY:

We will endeavour to deal with this matter as part of the current Arboricultural Programme of pruning and planting which will be ongoing until March 2007.
